

From: [Zenk, Jessica](#)
To: [Downtown West Project](#)
Subject: FW: VTA Questions on Downtown West DEIR
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 2:36:58 PM
Attachments: [image001.png](#)

From: Eidlin, Eric
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 11:14 AM
To: Lapustea, Florin <Florin.Lapustea@sanjoseca.gov>; Madou, Ramses <ramses.madou@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>; Stanke, Brian <brian.stanke@sanjoseca.gov>; Tam, Wilson <wilson.tam@sanjoseca.gov>; Khattab, Zahi <Zahi.Khattab@sanjoseca.gov>; Breslin, Emily <Emily.Breslin@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: RE: VTA Questions on Downtown West DEIR

Hi Florin,

Sorry for my slow response on this.

Just so that we are clear, VTA is looking to schedule two meetings with us. The one that Lola describes below will be more general and involve a bigger group. I think it would/should include the same folks that met with CAHSR earlier this month. On our end, this should be Jess, Brian (if he can) and I for DOT. We also included Tim Rood, David Keyon, and Robert Manford from Planning. Tim and David are more critical than Robert.

Separately, Jason wanted to schedule a more technical (and perhaps shorter) meeting on the LTA specifically. That meeting should include you and/or Zahi, Jess, Wilson, and Emily if she can. I should join too.

If best to set aside one block with people being able to join or drop-off, we can do that.

Thanks Florin,
Eric

From: Lapustea, Florin <Florin.Lapustea@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 10:52 AM
To: Madou, Ramses <ramses.madou@sanjoseca.gov>; Eidlin, Eric <eric.eidlin@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>; Stanke, Brian <brian.stanke@sanjoseca.gov>; Tam, Wilson <wilson.tam@sanjoseca.gov>; Khattab, Zahi <Zahi.Khattab@sanjoseca.gov>; Breslin, Emily <Emily.Breslin@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: VTA Questions on Downtown West DEIR

Good morning Ramses and Eric,

Hope you had a great weekend.

Per our coordination meeting with VTA last Friday, they have presented us with a list of items/questions in regards to the DW development project that they want to discuss (see below). Manjit and I will setup the meeting with VTA, but the questions I highlighted below are probably best answered by your team since they relate to the Downtown Transportation Plan, DISC, DSAP update, etc.

Please let me know who from your staff should attend the meeting with VTA.

Thanks!

Florin Lapustea, P.E.

Senior Engineer - DOT Development Review
City of San Jose ~ City Hall
200 E. Santa Clara St., 8th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
Cell: 408-705-5209

From: Torney, Lola <Lola.Torney@vta.org>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 9:50 AM
To: Lapustea, Florin <Florin.Lapustea@sanjoseca.gov>; Banwait, Manjit <Manjit.Banwait@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: jason kim <jason.kim@vta.org>; Sheelen, Erin (Rowett) <Erin.Sheelen@kimley-horn.com>
Subject: VTA Questions on Downtown West DEIR

[External Email]

Hi Florin and Manjit,

As I mentioned in Friday's coordination meeting, we would love to have a meeting with your staff to go over several topics for the Downtown West project. The topics are:

1. Post Street Design
2. Tunnel Boring Machine
3. Construction
 1. Construction Transportation Management Plan (CTMP)
 2. Impacts during construction
4. Bicycle Storage and Parking

5. **Infrastructure Analysis for BSVII**
6. **Public service lanes on Santa Clara**
7. Employer shuttle routes and stop

Please let me know what times you're free this week to discuss. We'll have a smaller staff size on our end. Only Jason, Erin, one more person from BSVII, and me. Thanks!

~Lola

Lola Torney | She/Her
Transportation Planner III
Bicycle and Pedestrian Program

Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority
3331 North First Street, Building B
San José, CA 95134-1927
Phone **408-321-5830**



This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.